
                                                                                                                             

Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

 
Tuesday, October 9, 2012 

 

Meeting opened at 7:15pm. 

Present  

Bob Bost Clarence Cherry Shelley Davis Margie Cook Lyn Gordon 

Rodney Weeden Jeannette Bost Jennie Stewart   

 

 

The I&B Board continues to be appreciative of the dinner hosted in our honor for the “Way to Go Green” award and 

plans to send a thank you card to the Mayor and his staff.  

 

It was noted that all the winners of the beautification award attended the Town Hall meeting to receive their 

certificates this year.  The I&B Board also received a thank you card from Ward 1 winner Ms. Lee Crosby. Jennie 

made the suggestion that we should send letters to the winners and ask them to join our Garden Club. We need Board 

representation in Ward 3.  Bob mentioned that a resident has been cleaning sections of Bellefontaine Road regularly, 

but when asked, he declined to join the committee. 

 

It was brought up that some residents are still leaving branches and cuttings on the curb.  Jennie suggested that another 

article may need to be placed in the Bellefontaine newsletter. Bob also mentioned that possibly the message could be 

posted on the electric sign. We will also continue to leave flyers. 

 

Clarence reported that he cleaned and prepared the area around Bissell Hill for winter. He also reported that the trash 

and leaves in the area around Bill’s Market has finally been cleaned up after five years of complaining to the city. 

 

It was noted that Diary Queen installed a new sign. It’s always good to see businesses improving to help the image of 

our city. 

 

    

The second week in December is being used as the date for Christmas Light judging. An exact date will be decided on 

at our next meeting.  Each Ward will pick four houses and we will pick two winners from each Ward.  Bob will bring 

the list of previous winners to the next meeting. 

 

The I&B Board will hold a Christmas Party at Jeannette and Bob’s.  The date and a menu will be decided at the next 

meeting.  

   

                                

Action Items 

• Wilderness Park cleanup 

• Paving stones around large circle on the hill 

 

 

Improvement items 

• Plant four boxwoods at the Tanglewood Park sign. 

• Replace maiden grass at Bissell Hill 

 

  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm.  Next meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 13, 2012. 


